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Welcome to our Monthly Newsletter! 

Conference Opportunity 

Chicago Area Undergraduate Research Symposium (CAURS): 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

. 

 

 

OSR Drop-in Session Schedule 

The OSR is now providing daily drop-in sessions! These drop-in sessions will 

consist of an OSR staff member being available for two hours each day to answer 

any questions you may have regarding research, fellowship applications, and/or 

proposal development. Come chat with us and let us know how we can help you get 

a jumpstart on your research! 

Sessions will take place Monday-Friday and the schedule is as follows: 

• Monday: 11:00 am – 1:00 pm 
• Tuesday: 12:00 pm – 2:00 pm 
• Wednesday: 11:00 am – 1:00 pm 
• Thursday: 1:00 – 3:00 pm 
• Friday: 2:00 pm – 4:00 pm 

Zoom Link: https://roosevelt.zoom.us/j/91749528624   

Scheduled Events: 

 
Thursday, February 18th 

Discussion Series 1: 
Scientific Ignorance | Amy 
Chen | 3:00 PM 

• This presentation will go over 
“Scientific Ignorance: Probing 
the limits of scientific 
research and knowledge 
production” and the 
implications for research 
methodology. This discussion 
series goes over research 
methodology across different 
fields and how to improve the 
methodology used to include 
certain voices and experiences 
in research. 

 
Thursday, March 4th 
Discussion Series 2: Cross-
Cultural Research | Amy 
Chen | 3:00 PM 
• This presentation will go over 

four papers that examine the 
difficulties of research 
between cultures and the 
implications for future 
research in this area. The 
second installment in the 
discussion series will further 
discuss research methodology 
across different fields and 
how to improve the 
methodology used to include 
certain voices and experiences 
in research.  

 
Visit the Events page on the 
OSR Blog for more 
information about our 
upcoming events. 
 

CAURS is one of the largest annual undergraduate 

research conferences in the country, which brings 

together undergraduate students in the Chicagoland 

area from all academic disciplines to present their 

research. The symposium will be virtual and the 

deadline to submit an abstract is Friday, February 

26th.  This is a great opportunity to view and 

experience the impressive breadth and depth of 

research being conducted by students in various 

disciplines.  Attendees also have the opportunity to 

network with other undergraduates, graduate 

students, faculty, and representatives from industry 

and graduate and professional schools. CAURS is 

also looking for graduate students and faculty to 

serve as judges for the event. Registration closes on 

February 26th, and details can be found on the 

CAURS website. 

https://roosevelt.zoom.us/j/91749528624
https://blogs.roosevelt.edu/student-research/category/events/student-workshops/
https://www.caurs.com/closed-registration


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Fellowship Spotlight 

Interested in a Summer fellowship opportunity? Make sure to visit the OSR blog and 

browse through our list of fellowships and other paid research opportunities that we 

have identified and organized into Airtable. 

Here are a few of interest with deadlines in March: 

• Benjamin A. Gilman International Scholarship: This program aims to 
encourage students to study and intern in a diverse array of countries or areas 
and world regions.  Recipients can use their Gilman Scholarship funds to pay 
for credit-bearing virtual study abroad or international internship programs. 

o Discipline: STEM, Education 
o Deadline: March 9th  

 

• National Institutes of Health (NIH) Undergraduate Scholarship Program: 
A 10-week Summer Laboratory Experience as a paid summer research 

employee in an NIH research laboratory. 

o Discipline: Biomedical Sciences, Health Sciences, Social Sciences  
o Deadline: March 17th   

 

• RAY Diversity Fellowship: A two-year paid fellowship designed to equip 

recent college graduates with the tools, experiences, support, and community 

they need to become leaders in the conservation and clean energy sectors.  
o Discipline: Environmental Science, Policy  
o Deadline: March 26th   

 

OSR Podcasts 

The Podgrads 

The first episode of the OSR podcast was recently released! The introductory 

episode of “The Podgrads” is now available on Spotify. The first episode consists 

of the OSR’s Faith O’Leary and Lydia Kudret discussing the overall focus and 

aim of the podcast, as well as their own academic and research backgrounds. 

Click here to listen now!  

OSR Blog 

OSR Instagram 

OSR Webpage 

https://blogs.roosevelt.edu/student-research/2020/11/20/summer-2021-fellowship-and-presentation-opportunities/
https://www.gilmanscholarship.org/program/program-overview/
https://www.training.nih.gov/programs/ugsp
https://rayfellowship.org/apply
https://open.spotify.com/show/5S7TSvTOZKRm41CtbEYgfb.
https://blogs.roosevelt.edu/student-research/
https://www.instagram.com/rooseveltosr/
https://www.roosevelt.edu/current-students/academics/student-research


 

 

 

The Theory Club: A Music Theory and Musicology Podcast 

Hosted by the OSR’s Lydia Bangura and her co-host Emily Zwijack, this 

podcast will be centered around topics in music theory, musicology, analysis, 

and research from the perspectives of two students. Join your fellow theory 

nerds every Friday beginning April 9th! Stay tuned for more information! 

Roosevelt Student Research Symposium (RSRS) 

As a reminder, the Spring 2021 RSRS will be held virtually from April 19th – 

23rd. Make sure to mark your calendars! If you are planning on doing an oral 

or poster presentation, the deadline to submit your projects will be on April 

5th. If you have any questions about this event, prepping your project for 

submission, or the virtual presentation process, please feel free to contact us 

and we will be glad to assist you.  

Have something research-related to share? 

We are open to including any research-related posts on our OSR monthly 

newsletter, whether that be research opportunities, fellowship opportunities, 

student or faculty spotlights, research presentations, etc. Please do not hesitate 

to reach out to us to inquire about possibly having your research featured on 

our newsletter. You can email the OSR at osr@roosevelt.edu or 

studentresearch@roosevelt.edu. If you wish to contact the OSR director, Laura 

Nussbaum-Barberena, please email her at lnussbaumbarberena@roosevelt.edu. 

If you have any questions or comments about the newsletter, please email 

Victoria Limón at vlimon@roosevelt.edu.   
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